
Proposal for Outdoor Furniture Sharing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord's Name] 

[Landlord's Address] 

Dear [Landlord's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose the idea of sharing outdoor furniture 

among the tenants of [Apartment/Community Name]. As the weather improves, I believe that 

having accessible outdoor furniture would greatly enhance our communal space and promote a 

sense of community among the residents. 

Here are some key points in support of this proposal: 

• Increased Community Engagement: Shared outdoor furniture can serve as a gathering 

space for residents, encouraging interaction and fostering relationships. 

• Cost-Effective Solution: Pooling resources to purchase or maintain furniture could be 

more economical than individual purchases. 

• Efficient Use of Space: Utilizing shared furniture can optimize the limited outdoor areas 

we have. 

I suggest we hold a meeting with interested tenants to discuss this idea further and brainstorm 

potential furniture options. I believe that with your approval and support, we can create a cozy 

and welcoming outdoor environment for all residents to enjoy. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. I look forward to your feedback. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Apartment Number] 

[Your Contact Information] 


